
October 12, 2022

Muskegon Public Schools continues to urge students and staff, if you do not feel well do not come
to school. We are  aligning our isolation/ quarantine plan with the recommendations from
Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS) and the Center for Disease Controls

(CDC) new K-12 school recommended COVID guidelines. Day “0” is the day of last close contact or

the date of  positive test.

If the staff/student tests positive:

* Masking is required 100% of the time indoors. Eating/drinking must be done separately at a safe distance.

Any activity requiring removal of a mask (Band, PE, mask breaks, etc.)  must not be done until after this time

period.


